We re Popping Up in a Mew Location!

¥ +
.

The Aurora Free Library floors are being redone, so we will be
relocating to the United Ministry of Aurora for a few weeks!
We will be closed starting on Friday, October 8th and will reopen on

Wednesday, October 13th at United Ministry of Aurora’s Social Room at

337 Main Street on the south side of the building.

Hours will be Monday, Wednesday and Friday 4 - 6 pm

and on Saturday 10 am - 12 noon

We will still be receiving your Interlibrary Loans, have NEW titles and
other popular materials available.

We look forward to continuing to serve you at the UMA!

Please Email staff@aurorafreelibrary.org with questions.

Check AuroraFreelibrary.org and Facebook for updates!




